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Little Learners Game Time! 

Saturday, August 9, 10:00 AM, Ages 2 to 6  

Letters, sight words, phonics, colors, and more! Play this new, super fun, and 

easy game with us from Little Learners and joining us is the creator, Rachel 

Kumar to get us started! Learn all the ways this new game can be played and 

how it can grow along with your little learner. Space is limited so sign up    

today!  

All children under the age of 9 must be accompanied by an adult. 

We are happy to welcome all patrons of appropriate cognitive ages to our 

Children’s Services programs with a helper as needed. 

For our sensory sensitive patrons, any unnecessary light or sound elements 

will be turned off in the Children’s Room on the first Saturday of the month 

from 9:00 AM to 11:00 AM. From the Children’s Services desk, patrons can 

pick up noise blocking headphones, sunglasses, and various fidget items to 

use while in the library. 

 



 

Writing in Style Storycraft 

Monday, August 18, 6:00 PM, Ages 6-11  

Join us in the Greenwell Springs Branch Library Children's Room to listen to 

Dear Reader: a Love Letter to Libraries by Tiffany Rose and Stewart's Best 

Pen by Stephen W. Martin. Afterwards, you can use a flower or pom poms to 

make a pen topper and write into this school year with style. 

Paper Plate Scarecrow Craft 

Thursday, August 28, 5:00 PM, Ages 4-11 

Join us at the Greenwell Springs Branch to hear a reading of The Moon Man 

by Isabel Harris. After the book is read, we will make a paper plate         

scarecrow. 

 

Meet the Tutors 

August 16, 10:00 AM-11:30 AM, Ages 4-11 

Join us in the Greenwell Springs Branch Library's meeting room for 

Meet the Tutors. This program's purpose is to allow parents to meet some of 

the tutors who frequently tutor at the Greenwell Springs Branch Library as 

well as other EBRPL locations. The library does not endorse a particular tutor. 

Parents/guardians are welcome to attend to meet and greet tutors to help 

their children get off to a great start as the upcoming school year begins.   

Tutors may be present to discuss their requirements. Also, parents/guardians 

will be shown how to find a list of tutors using the library's community  

database.  

 


